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         Nursery Staff





Head Teacher’s Message





It has been great to see all the new children getting into the routine of nursery so quickly.  Visiting the nursery is always a pleasure as there are so many happy children engaged in interesting activities each day. 


Mr S Smith











Our staff are continually updating their practice. 





Miss Arthur is in the final year of her studies towards the BA degree in Early Learning and Childhood.





Mrs Dochnenko has started her second year of the BA degree course.





Miss Findlay has been accompanying Miss Arthur to the forest and has been learning the skills of the Forest Kindergarten course.   





Mrs Naules is using her training in Languageland to deliver this programme to some children this term.





Miss Arthur is attending monthly meetings to standardise assessment and benchmarking in nursery settings, using Early Level, Curriculum for Excellence, experiences and outcomes. 




















Curriculum


Our next context is a book study. We will read a selection of books and extend the children’s experiences through the themes in the books. 





Parental Consultations.      


Parental consultations will take place during the week beginning 8th October. You are invited into nursery to see your child in the nursery setting, look at their Learning Journal and talk to their key worker. A timetable is on the notice board for you to choose a suitable appointment time.





Road Safety


We talk about road safety throughout the year, using the “Ziggy” materials. Your child will receive three Ziggy books throughout the year to reinforce what we are doing in nursery. 





 Growing Together Learning Forever


Mrs Naules has been meeting with children and their parents on a weekly basis to share ideas and discuss fun activities to encourage children’s learning.





Forest Kindergarten


All pre school children will have a block of visits to the forest. The first group have started their forest experiences. They always come back with smiling faces.














  














Nursery News





Newmains Nursery Newsletter








October 2019 Edition

















Save the Date














Parental Involvement.


Thank you for returning the feedback sheet on the “Security Policy”. We have noted your comments and recorded our actions on the “You Say We Did” board.


Languageland


Mrs Naules will be working with a small group of children using this resource. It has shown to enhance children’s talking and listening skills as well as improving their range of vocabulary. It is presented in a fun way with the children travelling on a magic carpet to Languageland.


Halloween


The children enjoy a dressing up day . Please do not allow the children to wear scary masks as they can frighten some children. You will be invited to come back early for your child on that day to listen to some of the songs and poems they have been learning in relation to Halloween.


Beauty and the Beast” Pantomime


On Monday 16th December all children will attend this pantomime in Motherwell Civic for the afternoon performance.














  

















Upcoming Events





Honor Roll:








Week beginning 8th October


Parental Consultations





October holiday week 


14th – 18th inclusive 





Thursday 31st October


Halloween. The children come dressed in their costumes. Keep an eye on the notice board for more arrangements.





Monday 18th November and Tuesday 19th November


In Service Days 





Friday 29th November


Art Show





Monday 16th December


“Beauty and the Beast” Pantomime 





Tuesday 17th December


Nursery Christmas Show


Morning performance 10.30.


Afternoon performance 2.00. 





Thursday 19th December


Christmas Party am – all children





Friday 20th December 


Closed for Winter break. Return on Monday 6th January 2021.





Final Comment


Thank you for your support of your child’s learning in all that we do in our nursery. Strong teamwork and partnership working makes a real difference!





Regards,      Mrs Maguire


Principal Teacher








 





     � Birthdays �  














Ruairidh     3rd  October


Cogan      3rd  October


Brodie     11th October


Campbell   15th October


Olivia         25th  October


Lewis       26th October
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Website:


http://www.newmains.n-lanark.sch.uk/





Twitter:


@NewmainsNursery





Phone:


01698 274923





Contact


Information








